Legal Aid for
Bristol Bay

The Public Welfare Founda-
tion of Washington, D.C. has ap-
proved a grant to Alaska Legal
Services Corporation in  the
amount of $5,000.

The purpose of the grant is to
provide legal assistance to Alas-
ka Natives living in Bristol Bay
who have suffered severe eco-
nomic losses resulting from the
declining fishing resources.

In a letter to Chancy Croft,
President of the Board of Direc-
tors of Alaska Legal Services,
Ms. Veronica Keating, Executive
Director of Public Welfare Foun-
dation stated that their founda-
tion recognized the urgent needs
of the Bristol Bay people and
hoped that their contribution
would assist in providing legal
assistance to help them recover
from the loss of their livelihood.



